
Key City  Kennel  Club  

PUPPY  PUDDLES  

 

 

President — Jim Olson  Vice President — Pete Otterness 

Secretary — Megan Hancock  Treasurer — Lynn Davey 

 

Officers 

We teach you to teach your dog 

 

Monthly Meeting 

 Jan 16, 2018 

Benco Building  

Board Meeting — 6:30PM 

Club Meeting — 7:30PM 

 

 

Refreshments 

Jan —  Pat Hooey  

Feb — Still need someone 

Mar— Alexis Smith 

April—Still need someone 

May—Still need someone 

June—Davey & Otterness 

 

Important Dates 

 Jan 8—Winter classes 

begin 

 Jan 10— New Title Awards 

forms due—please submit 

information to Bruce Davey 

 Jan 31 — Dues Past Due 

 Feb 3— KCKC at the Blue 

Earth County Library  

 

Your Contributions 

 Please feel free to e-mail 

your ideas, stories or pictures to me 

and I will try my best to incorporate 

them. Lets work together to make 

this a great newsletter! 

puppypuddlesnews@gmail.com 

Jan. 2018 

 

Dues Are Over Due 

It is that time of year again, and club membership dues were due by the end of 2017.  

The dues are $15.00 and if you haven’t paid, please do so before 1/31/2018.  If you 

do not get your dues in by 1/31/2018 you may need to re-apply for club membership  

 

Please send dues to:  

Lynn Davey, Treasurer  

47081 Linden Lane  

Kasota, MN 56050  
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KCKC TITLES EARNED IN 2017 

DEADLINE IS JANUARY 10, 2018 

  

Your Name: ______________________________ 

Phone Number:____________________________ 

Dog’s Registered Name: 

________________________________________ 

Dog’s Call Name: _________________________ 

Breed:___________________________________ 

New Title(s): _____________________________ 

________________________________________ 

Special comments about this title, dog, etc.: 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

  

Please send this form to : 

Bruce Davey at 

47081 Linden Lane 

Kasota, MN 56050 

or by email to: 

bdavey122@gmail.com 

KCKC Holiday Party 

This year’s holiday party will be held on March 10th at 

Happy Chef in Mankato. Please RSVP to Lynn in advanced 

so that we can get a head count. The dinner will be $15 per 

person, and money should be paid upon RSVP.   

 

A Raffle will be held again this year, so please bring items to 

donate. There will be discussion at the January meeting 

about where the money from the raffle will be donated.  

Also, be sure to bring your photos for the annual photo 

contest.  

Menu to be decided. 

Please RSVP by 03/02/2017 

 

Good Cheer 

 

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good Cheer 

please contact Beverly at  following: 

 

Email:beverlygrace39@hickorytech.net  

Phone: 507-388-1242 

 

KCKC At The Library 

Mark your calendar…February is KCKC at the library.  On 

February 3rd, we will be in need of participants for the meet 

and greet.  Display boxes will need to be created.  The 

displays will be up for the month of February.  Readers will 

be needed for Tuesdays’ 10:30AM children’s story hour that 

goes on all month. It is best to have two handlers and two 

dogs per story hour. 

More details will be available at the January meeting. 

Please contact Bev Cox for further information. 

Email:beverlygrace39@hickorytech.net  

Phone: 507-388-1242 

Agility Trial 

The Agility Trial Applications have been sent in for next 

year. Mark your Calendars for Friday, August 31 and 

Saturday, Sunday, September 1 and 2, 2018. We are 

switching to Friday, Saturday, Sunday with the Holiday 

Monday OFF for everyone. I have chosen 2 Judges this 

year. Friday we have Judge Donna Sonnek. Saturday 

and Sunday we have Judge Lorelei Purdy. 

 

As the Trial gets closer I am looking for someone that 

would be interested in promoting the Trial through so-

cial media and other ways they feel will get our Trial on 

the map and on Competitors minds. Contact me directly 

if you are interested. 

 

Elaine Carstensen 

KCKC Agility Trial Chair 

Winter Classes 

There are still openings in the winter classes that start 

01/08/2018. 

Please contact Lynn Davey if you are interested or if you 

know of someone who might be interested in attending a 

class. 



AGENDA:  

GENERAL MEETING 

I.   Introduce Guests 

II. Approve minutes of previous 

meeting 

III. Report of the President 

A. Board discussion and action 

IV. Report of the Secretary 

A. Correspondence 

B. Applications for membership 

V. Good Cheer Fund 

VI. Report of the Treasurer 

VII. Reports of Committees 

A. AKC Delegate 

B. Training 

VIII. Unfinished Business 

IX. New Business 

X.  Adjourn Meeting 

 

BRAG BOX 

DESSERT 

AGENDA:  

BOARD MEETING  

I. Approve minutes of previous 

meeting 

II. Report of Secretary 

 A. Correspondence 

 B. Applications for 

membership 

III. Reports of Committees 

 A. Treasurer 

B. Training 

  C.  Building Committee 

IV. Unfinished Business 

V.   New Business 

VI.  Recess meeting 

I. Adjourn meeting 
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General Meeting Minutes 

Opening:  
The general meeting of the Key City Kennel Club was called to order at 7:40pm on November 21st at the 

Benco building in Mankato MN by Pete Otterness. 

Approval of Minutes  
The minutes of the previous meeting were unanimously approved as distributed. 

Reports  

President: 
none  

Secretary:   
Correspondence  

New obedience regulations effective May 1, 2018 :  Group Exercises will be replaced with singular exercises. 

YouTube Videos will be made available to correctly demonstrate these exercises.  
Pat Rice sent a belated card for Joey 

Linda Ulman sent a thank you card for the flowers we sent for her dad's funeral.  

Treasurer:  
The structure seminar brought in $854.18 for the club.  

All other expenses normal   

Balance: $62,29.75   
  

Training Report 

 Classes will start the second week of January since the 1st falls on a Monday.   
  

Business  
  

Building 

 Walt of Walt's gun shop passed away 

  

May Show 

We are currently working on getting some more specialties at our may show. These are in negotiation and are not 

a for sure thing yet.  
  

Club Elections 

Lois Almendinger made a motion to white ballot the election, Lee Schulz seconded it. The motion was approved. 
The people elected were as follows: 

Jim Olson for president 
Pete Otterness for Vice President 

Lynn Davey for Treasurer  

Megan Hancock for Secretary 
Brian Carstensen for Board Member 

Alexis Smith for Board Member 

  

Good Sportsmanship Award 

The Good Sportsmanship Award was voted on by secret ballot. The Award will be given at the Holiday party. 

  

Banner 

Lois went to sign pro and looked at a banner that was 4'x2.5' and the cost was $60 dollars. This banner would be 

hung as a background for May Show pictures. Lynn made a motion that Lois order the sign. Roxie seconded the 
motion. The motion was approved.  

  

KCKC at the Library 

Patty Hooey will check with the library and see if they would still like us to be there. An email will go out when 

more information is available.  

  

Structure Seminar 

We had approximately 20 people attend the seminar. 15 dogs were evaluated, two of which were mixed breeds. 

Topics included: Canine Structure, Canine conditioning, Canine injuries, and more. The seminar was well 
received and people were very happy with her.  

   
Adjournment:  

A motion was made by Brian to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by Lee. 

  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:22pm. The next general meeting will be at 7:30 on January 16th, 2018 at the 

Benco building in Mankato MN.  

  
Minutes submitted by: Megan Hancock 

 
 


